
 

 

 

Inaugural Meeting  

Tuesday 30th July 2024 – 13:30 in Room P, PCH  

 

Attendees: Alberto Costa MP, Derek Twigg MP, Lord Goddard of Stockport, Lord Ben Gascoigne, 

Steve Witherden MP, Jacob Coad (Office of Alberto Costa MP)  

 

1. Welcome from the Chair and introduction to APPG Greece for new members in attendance.  

 

 

2. Election of Group Officers 

Alberto Costa MP is re-elected Chair, motion passed.   

Lord Goddard of Stockport elected as Officer, motion passed. 

 

Lord Gascoigne elected as Officer, motion passed.  

 

Steve Witherden MP elected as Officer, motion passed.  

 

 

3. Proposed activity for the coming year 

The Greek-British Symposium in Thessaloniki is taking place on October 10-12 2024. Whilst 

Alberto is not attending there is an opportunity to attend for those interested.  

 

Lunch with the Greek Ambassador – AC and team to arrange a date after conference recess.  

 

 

 

  


